
  

 

The Law Society: Solicitors of the Future TY Programme 2021 

 
Date:   15th – 18th February 2021 
  
The Law Society of Ireland is delighted to announce that our innovative transition year work 
experience programme, Solicitors of the Future, will take place online in February 2021. 
  
Solicitors of the Future is an innovative Transition Year (TY) work experience programme offered at 
the Law Society of Ireland which provides students with an introduction to the solicitor’s 
profession.   Open to schools around the country, Solicitors of the Future encourages TY students to 
consider a career in law and offers an insight into the role of a solicitor in practice. In addition, this 
TY programme shows how the law can be relevant to the daily lives of participants and promotes 
awareness of the legal processes, constitutional principles, and values which underpin the rule of 
law in Ireland. 
  
Due to the ongoing restrictions imposed as a result of the Covid-19 pandemic the programme will take 
place entirely online and will run from Monday 15 February 2021 until Thursday 18 February 2021. 
  
Further details on the programme and how schools who are interested can nominate a student will 
be sent out in January 2021. 
 
Places on the programme are limited and will be allocated to schools through a lottery system.  
  
Cian Monahan and Suzanne Crilly, Solicitors of the Future Co-ordinators 
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